
Announcements


German Club members!!! We will be having an informational meeting today, Friday, August 26th during 
seminar in Frau Meneley’s room, room 203. Check in with your seminar, then join us to learn about the 
opportunities involved with German Club this year.


For students who are interested in being on the 5 Star Studios Event Staff.  We are looking for camera 
and computer operators to run the video board show during varsity games.  You do not have to be in a 
class to be on the team.  To find out more, join us up at the press box at Cowboy Stadium tonight at 5 
p.m. and see for yourself and ask questions.  Stop by Mrs. Bathurst's classroom if you can't make it 
tonight and she can get you more info.


Students who missed Fall Media Day due to illness or schedule conflict should contact Mrs. Bathurst to 
schedule an individual photo session in your uniform as soon as possible.


Sunday Aug 28, FCA will be having a Fun Night at Eisenhower Park from 6-8.    Come join the fun, 
there will be sand volleyball,  9-square, music, and snack.  


Calling all German Club members!!! Grillfest will be next Monday August 29 at Eisenhower Park.  Join 
us 6:30 - 8 p.m. for hamburgers, and hotdogs, and some sand Volleyball!


Students need to accept the Canvas invitation to join their grade level classes. Homecoming, Cowboy 
Joe, Student Counsel, and other voting is done through these Canvas classes. Please accept the 
invitation.


The AHS Thespian Troupe will be hosting their first meeting Tuesday, August 30th at 7:35 before 
school. If you signed up as a new member at the activities fair or are a returning thespian, please join 
us to discuss information about fun projects and activities we will be doing this year. We will meet in the 
Little Theatre/Mr. Smith’s room.


There are multiple positions open for students aged 16 and older for the ABC program after school. If 
interested, please click the "Job Listings" link on the top of the school district website.


KAY will meet Monday, August 29th during seminar.  If you are interest in joining, please plan to attend.





